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Senator Jack M. Martins met with the Carle Place Seniors Citizens in Charles Fuschillo Park

for a question and answer session. Senator Martins has been visiting with senior groups
across the Seventh Senate District to answer questions and to speak about his priorities in

the next legislative session, which begins in January.

“It's always a please to meet with our residents. It's important to know their priorities, which

[ can bring to Albany with me,” said Senator Martins. “We are blessed in the Seventh Senate
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District to have vibrant seniors groups and Carle Place in no exception. I want to thank them

for having me.”

The Carle Place Senior Citizens meet each Tuesday at 1 p.m.



